From: John Paul Fiore <jpfiore10@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 26, 2018 9:45 AM

To: Mary Lou Hildreth
Cc: Kolluri, Liliana S

**Subject:** Re: CBB

Effective May 2018, I, John Paul Fiore ("JP"), resigned from the City Beautification Board. My term was set to expire on November 1, 2019. Thank you for the opportunity to serve on this Board. It's been a pleasure.

- JP

PS: I was excited to learn that my little brother, "PJ", has been appointed to the CBB! Make him work. If he starts slacking off, just let me know!

John Paul Fiore Juris Doctor '18 University of Florida Levin College of Law

On Mon, Jun 25, 2018 at 2:14 PM, Mary Lou Hildreth < mayorhildreth@aol.com > wrote: Hi fellow soon to be former CBBers!

The city needs an email stating you will not be completing your term with an effective date. Karla, I believe that would be effective the April meeting, Lissa, as discussed, you will only serve until 11/18 but not the remaining year of your term, and JP I assume you ended in May as you will be heading to Tallahassee for your new exciting life! Please shoot me an e-mail and cc: Lili at the above address. She is our new staff liaison! Yay!

Thanks guys, It's been great serving with you and I wish you all weren't leaving but I certainly understand. Thank you too for all your hard work over the years.

We've got big shoes to fill!

Stay in touch! I'm only a happy hour away!

Mary Lou Hildreth
1100 NW 33rd Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32609
Cell: 352-235-0519
mayerhildreth@aol.com

From:

karla shopoff < karlashopoff@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, June 25, 2018 5:20 PM

To:

Mary Lou Hildreth

Cc:

lissayc@cox.net; jpfiore10@gmail.com; Kolluri, Liliana S

Subject:

Re. CBB

Karla Shopoff has resigned from CBB effect May 2018.

Sent from my iPhone Karla Shopoff

On Jun 25, 2018, at 7:14 PM, Mary Lou Hildreth < mayorhildreth@aol.com > wrote:

Hi fellow soon to be former CBBers!

The city needs an email stating you will not be completing your term with an effective date. Karla, I believe that would be effective the April meeting, Lissa, as discussed, you will only serve until 11/18 but not the remaining year of your term, and JP I assume you ended in May as you will be heading to Tallahassee for your new exciting life! Please shoot me an e-mail and cc: Lili at the above address. She is our new staff liaison! Yay!

Thanks guys, It's been great serving with you and I wish you all weren't leaving but I certainly understand. Thank you too for all your hard work over the years. We've got big shoes to fill!

Stay in touch! I'm only a happy hour away!

Mary Lou Hildreth 1100 NW 33rd Avenue Gainesville, FL 32609 Cell: 352-235-0519 mayerhildreth@aol.com

From:

Luhrman, Earline K.

Sent:

Wednesday, April 12, 2017 7:52 AM

To:

Young, Shaneka

Subject:

FW: CBB Membership

FYI

----Original Message-----

From: Adam Boudreaux [mailto:aboudreaux@foresightcgi.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 6:34 PM

To: Luhrman, Earline K. Subject: CBB Membership

Earline,

Please consider this letter as my official notice of resignation effective May 1, 2017.

I appreciate the opportunity to serve the city as a member of this board. I fee the current makeup of the committee is such that the board will continue in the current direction, and wise you all the best.

Thank you,

Adam Boudreaux, PhD Vice President Foresight Construction Group 352-575-8822 -Cell 352-335-6352 - Office

Please excuse brevity and typos, sent from my iPhone.

From: Etling, Russell H.

**Sent:** Thursday, June 28, 2018 10:27 AM

To: Young, Shaneka

Cc: Phillips, Steven R.; Pruss, Karen E.

Subject: FW: APPT Resignation | FERGUSON

### Shaneka.

Sadly Howie Ferguson has decided to retire from UF and though just re-elected to the Gainesville Art in Public Places Trust, he must now resign. Can we add this open slot to the Public Notice advertising open positions? Thank you,

Russell

Russell Etling | Cultural Affairs Manager

City of Gainesville Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs Department – A CAPRA Accredited Agency Desk: 352-393-8532 | cell: 352-316-4628 | fax: 352-334-2314 | email: etlingrh@cityofgainesville.org www.historicthomascenter.org

Mailing Address: Office Location:

Russell Etling

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs
P.O. Box 490 – Station 30

Gainesville, FL 32627-0490

The Historic Thomas Center
Building A – Room 209
302 NE 6<sup>th</sup> Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32601

Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

From: Ferguson, Howie S [mailto:hsferq@ufl.edu]

**Sent:** Thursday, June 28, 2018 9:06 AM

To: Etling, Russell H.

**Subject:** APPT Resignation | FERGUSON

#### Russell:

As you know, I'm retiring from UF and relocating with my wife back to our original hometown of Pensacola, in part to be closer to aging family members. My last day at UF will be Friday, July 6, but we expect to be in the area through the end of July.

Therefore, I must resign from the Trust.

It was a joy to be part of the Trust and work with you ... sincere thanks for your professionalism, passion, and friendship!

- Howie S. Ferguson